
10. CIDA: Presumably some officers might be'useful to CIDA, but 
at the moment, no guidance is given to people retiring regar-
ding CIDA's intere7t. Some definite understanding with CIDA 
should be worked out so that interested officers retiring 
from External would know to whom to apply and conversely, 
CIDA should be made aware of the "talent" coming off the 
"assembly line". 

11. U.N.: Similarly, there must be many U.N. agencies where the 
experience of External officers would be useful. Agein, 
some understanding should be reached with the U.N. so that 
both the organization and the retiree will know mhat .ther 
opportunities are and where to apply. Note that the State 
Department in Washington has a separate U.N. Recruitment 
Office. 


